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Kōkua Mau eNewsletter January 2013

Dear Jeannette
 
We hope you had happy holidays and that 2013 is a great year of all of
us.

As 2013 kicks off we encourage you to please renew your Kōkua Mau
Membership. Or become a new member as a great New Year's
resolution?   
 
Membership and donations are an essential part of keeping Kōkua Mau
fiscally sustainable. A donation starting at $40 or more, will grant you
individual membership to Kōkua Mau. We especially encourage
organizational membership by community leaders that support our
mission. Please contact Jeannette for details.
 
And indeed, with all donations going into programs we don't offer you a
t-shirt, a tote bag with our log, or even a pencil.  But what we can offer
you: the low cost version of a virtual mug. Click here to see more!
 
All members are honored on the Kōkua Mau website.  

Membership Form (writable pdf) 

Why Join Kōkua Mau?
 
Kōkua Mau, as a local community-benefit organization (not a state
agency!), is fueled by the passion of dedicated volunteers with a lean
budget and every penny spent on making our work possible. Your
generous tax-deductible gift will allow us to have a real impact on
improving quality of life for those with serious illness and their loved
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Join Kōkua Mau as a
members now for 2013!

Membership is the backbone of
Kōkua Mau's budget and helps
us to be a financially sustainable
organization. Just follow the
steps outlined on our website.
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